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From the Private Secretary

Veur Septusn, e

Falkland Islands

The Prime Minister has seen and considered your A ‘ﬁthka
Secretary of State's minute (PM/79/28) of,iB March” about
the recent exchanges with the Argentines about the Falkland
Islands and the approach which Dr. Owen proposes to adopt
to the next round of negotiations in New York on 21/23 March.

Subject to the views of his colléagues, the Prime Minister

is. content that the next round of negotiations should be
_ \ handled as Dr. Owen suggests. The Prime Minister has com=-
- k mented that we should keep talking to the Argentines.

I am sending copies of this letter to the Private
Secretaries to the other mémbers of DOP, to Bill Burroughs,
(Department of Energy), Bill Beckett (Law Officers' Department)
and Martin Vile (Cabinet Office). |
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J. S. Wall, Esq.,

Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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